PENSION OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Pension

Oversight Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, November
12, 2015 at 4:45 p.m. has been cancelled.

The next scheduled Pension Oversight Meeting will be on
Wednesday December 9, 2015, at 4:.45 p.m. at 77 Fair Drive, Costa

Mesa in Conference Room 1A.
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Ray Hull (
Management Analyst
City of Costa Mesa
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